‘Settling in’ Information from Parents

Dear Parents,

During the settling in’ period in September/October we will be talking to your child about their families, their friends and what they like to play/eat/sing etc.  Please supply as much information as possible as this enables us to get to know your child.

Child’s Name:

· Names of family members and other significant people close to your child. (i.e. Nanny Maggie, Grandad Jim, Papa, Gran, Baby Jack – cousin)

· What previous experience does your child have of nursery or playgroup?

· Is your child used to playing with other children and does he/she enjoy this?

· Does your child have any friends from Nursery /home at St. Patrick’s?

· How does he/she respond to situations and people who are new to him/her?

· Does your child enjoy books and listening to stories?  Does she have any favourite rhymes, stories, videos?

· What does your child enjoy playing with?  Do they like playing house? Do they play with small figurines? Do they paint/draw/listen to music?  Do they enjoy jigsaws/construction?

· What are your child’s favourite foods and drinks?

· Do you think your child will settle easily in school?

· Do you feel that his/her physical development is what you would expect for his/her age?

· Do you have any worries/concerns about your child’s development?

· Has your child visited the Occupational Therapist/ Physiotherapist/Speech and Language Therapist?  If Yes, please share details of how referral came about and course of therapy.

· Is there any other information you would like us to know in order to help your child?

Thank you for the information provided.  This information is treated in a confidential manner and is gathered only to benefit the staff working with your child.
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A Little About Me

My  name is

Here is my picture of my favourite toy.


I can draw my family.




















Place a photograph on here











